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Fleet Carnival 2015 
This year’s Fleet Carnival will take place between          

3rd– 5th July with the Grand  Procession on Saturday       

4th July finishing in Calthorpe Park.  The theme for this 

year’s Carnival will be Through the Decades.  

On Sunday 5th July, the park will host a range of family 

entertainment and will include a Baby Show, Car Show, 

Craft Show and Dog Show. 

Visit www.fleetcarnival.org  for more information 

                FREE TENNIS AT CALTHORPE PARK    
                 FROM 29TH JUNE – 12TH JULY 2015 

Fleet Town Council is celebrating the fact that Wimbledon is here again by opening up the casual 

tennis courts in Calthorpe Park. This means that you can now play for FREE from the                             

29th June—12th July 2015. This applies to courts 5 and 6 at Calthorpe Park.  

They will be open for casual use for members of the community to play recreational tennis, just 

turn up and play! 

After the 12th July the casual courts can still be used           

for recreational tennis. Bookings can be made through 

the reception desk at The Harlington. Courts cost                    

just £6 per hour. Discounts available on block bookings. 

Please call 01252 625246 or email  

info@fleet-tc.gov.uk for more  details.  

It is that time of year again to dust the cobwebs off your tennis racket, grab 

a partner and head down to the courts at Calthorpe Park to become a tennis 

legend! 
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